NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Planning
Commission of the City of Atascadero scheduled for July 19, 2022 is cancelled.

***The following Item was continued to July 19, 2022, and has since been
rescheduled. When a new date is chosen, a new notice will be completed.***

(Item ZCH21-0006 for ADU’s and Lot Splits).

The next Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission will be on August 2, 2022
at 6:00 p.m.

DATED this 14th day of July, 2022

Uty P U

Annette Manier, Administrative Assistant






